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The Florida Department of Agriculture and Consumer Services is warning consumers to 
be aware of a multi-state scam targeting utility customers. The scam claims that 
President Obama is providing credits or applying payments to utility bills. The scammers 
contact consumers through posted flyers, social media, texting and or visiting 
consumers in person. The scammers ask for the consumer’s social security number and 
then provide a phony federal reserve bank routing number to use to receive the credit or 
bill payment. The routing number is fake and no payments are posted to the consumer’s 
bill.  

Consumers are warned not to provide personal information to strangers who come to 
your door or in response to unsolicited emails or social media posts. Question anyone 
who presents themselves as a representative of a utility company and ask for 
identification before allowing anyone inside your home or onto your property.  

For additional information, contact the Florida Department of Agriculture and Consumer 
Services at www.800helpfla.com or by calling 1-800-HELP-FLA (435-7352) within 
Florida, 1-800-FL-AYUDA (352-9832) en Español or (850) 410-3800 from outside of 
Florida. 

Additional Information 

• Snopes  
 

http://www.800helpfla.com/
http://www.snopes.com/fraud/identity/utilitybill.asp
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